
                                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2024 

 

 

Dear Members of the Clay County Community, 

 

The Clay Community Schools Board of Trustees announces an opening on the Board due to the 

regrettable passing of Board Member Lynn Romas. We are now seeking qualified candidates to 

serve the remainder of the term, approximately two and a half years. 

 

Eligibility Requirements: 

 

Residency within Clay County 

Minimum age of 21 years 

Application Process: 

Interested candidates are invited to pick up an application in person from the Clay Community 

Schools Central Administrative Office. The office is located at 1013 South Forest Ave, Brazil, 

IN 47834 and is open from 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM, Monday through Friday. Applications must be 

submitted no later than 4:00 PM on Wednesday, May 1, 2024. 

 

Please return completed applications in a sealed envelope addressed to: 

Clay Community Schools 

Attn: Andrea Baysinger, Board Secretary 

1013 South Forest Ave 

Brazil, IN 47834 

 

Selection Process: 

The Board of Trustees will convene in an executive session on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, to 

review all applications. The final selection will be made during a regular session on Thursday, 

May 9, 2024, where the new board member will be appointed. 

 

We appreciate your interest in serving our community and contributing to the governance of our 

educational framework. This is a significant opportunity to make a positive impact on the future 

of Clay Community Schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Timothy Rayle 

Superintendent 

Clay Community Schools 

 

 

 

 

Clay Community Schools 

1013 S. Forest Avenue 
Brazil, IN 47834 
Phone: 812-443-4461 
Fax:  812-443-4461 

Dr. Timothy Rayle, Superintendent 
Mr. Brady Scott, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction 
Dr. Douglas Lunn, Director of Special Services 
Mrs. Kathy Knust, Curriculum and Grants Coordinator 
Mr. Chris Ross, Director of Human Resources 
Mr. John Szabo, Director of Business Affairs 
Mr. Aron Hammond, Director of Extended Services 
 
 


